
From:	griffinjournal	[mailto:griffinjournal@comcast.net]	 Sent:	Monday,	October	31,	2016	9:28	PM To:	
Kenny	L.	Smith	<KSmith@cityofgriffin.com> Subject:	Abandoned	tires	and	other	junk	continues	to	pile	
up	at	the	Griffin	Salvation	Army 
  
  
October 30, 2016 
Griffin City Manager 
Mr. Kenny Smith 
Griffin, Georgia 
  
RE: Notice of Intent to Sue 
Dear Mr. Smith: 
This letter serves as the formal notice of my intent to file a lawsuit against City of Griffin, 
Salvation Army and its Board of Directors individually in court, due to your not keeping 
the area clean as requested. 
  
I recently notified City Manager Kenny Smith about the deplorable condition allowed to 
exist at the Griffin Salvation Army store. I was assured by Mr. Smith that my request 
would be taken care off by the City.  It has not. 
  
If you wish to resolve this matter without court action, I will expect a notification to what 
the intent the City of Griffin and the Board of Directors of the Salvation Army’s is. 
  
Your prompt attention is appreciated, 
 Bob Gilreath, 
1338 Hillwood Ave. 
Griffin Georgia 
I will accept your reply by way of my email….griffinjournal@comcast.net 
 
 


